





30 November2020

Excellencies,

| wish to refer to my letters dated 27 and 30 October 2020, regarding the timetable
and modalities for the consideration of the pending items on the agenda of the thirtieth Meeting of
States Parties to the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea, as outlined in the annex to
my letter dated 2Dctober2020 (available atvww.un.orgDepts/los/meeting_states parties/
documents/20201027NvLetEF.pdf




